
ELECTION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

October 18, 2022 

10:00 A.M. 

Those in attendance: James Holland (Chairman), Mark Kevitt (Vice-Chairman), and 

Shari J. Lentz (Secretary) 

Chairman, James Holland called meeting to order. 

Clerk, Shari Lentz, presented the board with the CAN-39 document for their 

review.  This form along with the Election Board Meeting minutes noting the 

review must be sent to the Indiana Election Division in regard to the legal notice 

of the 2022 General Election.  

The board then reviewed two letters of complaint against Levi Brown regarding 

two signs posted in the town of Elizabethtown that did not contain the disclaimer 

language.  Vice Chairman, Mark Kevitt, made a motion that the Election Board 

should proceed and investigate the signs in question.  The board approved the 

motion by acclamation.      

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned by acclamation.  

 


